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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored the story of Jesus healing the leper and the story of the good Samaritan 

and discussed what we learn and how these stories might show us how Jesus wanted us to 

behave. 

In English, we researched the new character of Charlotte (a spider) in our story, wrote 

Kenning poems and read further in to the stories, looking at how the characters feelings 

change.  

In Maths, we have been looking at mm, cm, m and km and how to add and subtract lengths as 

well as calculate perimeter. 

In Science, we had a great time at the Minnis exploring our local area and looking at the 

plants and animals that habit there. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Isla and Lily for their great Kenning poems 

Headteacher's Award: Wilf for showing respect and always being the first one ready and 

Freddie for showing love to the adults, the school and his peers. 

Shining Stars: Hunter, James, Rosie, Zakir, Danny, Georgie, Freddie x2, Molly 

Pupil Voice: “Can we come to the Minnis all the time?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Planetarium Experience – Wednesday 5th February 2025 


